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Goldberg of Goldberg & Connolly moderates NYC Chapter of
Construction Financial Management Association event
March 24, 2014 - New York City

According to Goldberg & Connolly, managing partner Henry Goldberg moderated a panel discussion
hosted by the NYC Chapter of the Construction Financial Management Association (CFMA) entitled,
"Building Relationships with New York's Public Agencies." The discussion took place on Thursday,
February 6th at Arno's Ristorante at 141 West 38th St
Goldberg led panelists Stephen Curro, managing director of construction at the Dormitory Authority
State of New York and Carter Strickland, commissioner of the New York City Department of
Environmental Protection. Goldberg, Curro and Strickland discussed protocol for engaging in
business matters with the public agencies of New York, revealed their perspectives on the
relationship between the private and public sectors and shared key insights for ensuring mutually
beneficial interactions between both sectors. The program was so well received that it ran over its
projected timeframe due to audience questions.
Goldberg is managing partner at the law firm of Goldberg & Connolly in Rockville Centre. He is a
prominent authority in construction law and government contracting. Consistent with this experience,
Goldberg enjoys a working relationship with the leadership of most contracting agencies in the area.
He is a member of MOLES, a fraternal engineering organization of the heavy construction industry,
and the most prestigious organization of its kind in the world. A graduate of Cornell University and
Fordham Law School, he received his bachelor of science in Industrial Labor Relations in 1971 and
his J.D. in 1974.
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